
Dear Edison Families, 

At Edison we are continuously looking for opportunities to support our 
students and families with clear expectations in an effort to ensure a clear 
focus on our students safety and well being. As part of our regular review, 
we  have updated our Cell Phone and Personal Electronic Device policy. 
The suggested changes have included input from students and parents in 
our PBIS Committee as well as our School Leadership Team. Our revised 
policy better reflects new technologies and will more clearly communicate 
expectations for our students and our community. 

We support family decisions to allow students to carry personal cell 
phones as a means of increased communication with students after the 
school day to enable direct communication with your student. We do hope 
you can take some time to review our updated policy to ensure that 
students adhere to our expectations during the school day while they are 
on campus as well as when they continue their day in the After School 
Program. 

One specific way you can support your child is by ensuring you do not initiate 
communication with your student on their cell phone while at school. If your child 
initiates a call from their personal device, please remind them to adhere to the 
policy to go through a staff member or the school office. For the safety of all 
students, it is important to have all communication go through the classroom 
teacher or the school office. In addition, in the most serious of emergencies 
(which we hope we never encounter), calling a student’s cell phone may actually 
endanger your child, their classmates and our staff. Thank you in advance for 
your understanding and support of our updated expectations regarding personal 
cell phones and other electronic devices.

Respectfully, 

Mr. Gormaz

515 E. 6th Street, Ontario, CA 91764   ·   (909) 984-5618  Fax (909) 
459-2698 
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● 2/2/24 Spin it (During Lunches)
● 2/16/24 Spin it (During Lunches)

○ TK & kinder have Spin It 
every Friday

Attendance 

Principal’s Message 
Mr. 󰉂o󰈸󰈛󰈀z

February 2024

Technology 
Policy Update

● 2/1: M.S Soccer game at Wiltsey @ 3:30pm
● 2/2: MS Soccer game at Wiltsey @3:30pm
● 2/2 M.S Dance @ 5pm
● 2/3 District Spelling Bee at Oaks @9am
● 2/7 GATE meeting @3pm
● 2/7 MS Soccer at Oaks @ 3:30pm
● 2/8 Coffee with the Principal @ 8:30am
● 2/8 PFO Meeting @6pm
● 2/12 No School 
● 2/14 MS Soccer at Oaks @ 3:30pm

● 2/15 MS Soccer at Oaks @ 3;30pm
● 2/19 No School
● 2/21 SELPAC meeting @3pm
● 2/22 MS Soccer at Vernon @ 

3:30pm
● 2/23 Glowchella PFO Dance @6pm
● 2/24 Destination Imagination
● 2/27 Earthquake  Drill
● 2/28 School Site Council @ 3pm
● 2/29 Talent Show @ 5pm

Make up an Absent at SMUA (Saturday 
Make Up Academy)
* Permission Slips will be sent home the 
Monday before and need to be turned  by 
2/23 to attend SMUA

● 3/24 Saturday Makeup Academy @ 
8am

We have a new and improved 
technology policy at Edison that 
has been in effect as of 
Monday, January 29, 2024. We 
took input from both students 
and staff to determine a policy 
that was fair and encourages 
our students to be responsible 
with personal technology on our 
campus. You can view our 
updated policy on the weekend 
message attachments. 


